
We’re updating the 
Sharp-Tailed Grouse 
Management Plan.

Open House
TUESDAY, MAY 24, 6 - 8 PM
Join us at the Bird Sanctuary Clubhouse at Douglas County 

Wildlife Area to talk with Wisconsin DNR Wildlife Management 

staff and ask questions about sharp-tailed grouse 

management and what to expect as we work on an update to 

the state’s sharp-tailed grouse management plan.

Questions? Contact Bob Hanson (715-225-8597).


